
June 2024

Dear Year 11 Students, Parents and Carers

GCSE Examination Results Day: Thursday 22nd August 2024, 9.00am – 11.00am

We are now in a position to share our plans for the collection of GCSE results this year. We
are inviting Year 11 students to collect their results from Foxland Campus, entering via the
main entrance. Friends and family are, of course, very welcome.

If students are unable to attend Results Day in person, they may authorise a third party to
collect results on their behalf. If this is their preferred method, a letter of authorisation, signed
and dated by the student will need to be given to their nominated person to bring on the day.
Suitable identification will need to be provided by the third party, for example, a driving
licence, photo card or passport.

Alternatively, results can be emailed but this would be from 2pm onwards on Thursday 22nd
August. If you require this service, please email results@kingsway.stockport.sch.uk, from
the email address you wish the results to be sent to before Monday 15 July 2024. This
email request MUST be made by the student, as the results can only be released to them.

Any uncollected results will be posted to the student’s home address, as detailed on our
existing records. Please note that we cannot post results until the afternoon of Thursday
22nd August.

The official GCSE Certificates will not be produced by the Exam Boards until November
2024. We will be hosting a formal presentation evening on Tuesday 19 November 2024 at
Stockport Plaza and look forward to celebrating everyone's achievements. More details to
follow.

If you have any queries about, or foresee any difficulties with, the collection of results please
contact our Exams team, Mrs K Exley (k.exley@kingsway.stockport.sch.uk) and Mrs S
Holmes (s.holmes@kingsway.stockport.sch.uk).

Yours faithfully

J.Weil
Assistant Head - Exams & Assessment
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